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May 

2022

•The site area is set up and surrounded by fencing
•Access points will be maintained for residents and 
businesses 

•Demolition of exisiting surfaces and materials within the 
northern site area will take place

September 
2022 

•Work to the southern part of the site to start
•In the northern section new bespoke timber furniture 
and planters are created and installed

December 
2022 

•New lighting will be added across both areas 

•The Grade II listed fountain is reinstalled into the site 
after conservation works to repair the worn stonework

•Final Soft landscaping including plants, trees, shrubs and 
bulbs added 

•Project completed - new space opens to the public Spring 
2023 

Early 
Spring 

 

May 
2022 

December  
2022 




